
  

Join us for our next meeting:  

November 12th, 2022 

Southside Baptist Church 

Community Outreach Center 

5502 Skidaway Road 

9:30  – 10:00 am - Sewcial Time 

10:00 am – Meeting  
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 Wear your name tag 

 Your Show and Share 

Remember to bring to our meeting: 

It’s that time again, we start bringing out 

our sweaters (and coats) for a bit of hot 

weather respite.  It’s also the time to think 

about those special gifts for loved ones.  

Are you thinking quilts, or table runners, 

or place mats, or tissue box covers?  What 

about Christmas ornaments?  There are 

lots of special, individualized gifts that you 

talented ladies can give that don’t need to 

cost much—just look in your stash or 

UFOs.   

I know I have been away a lot these past 2 

months, but I’m back and quilting.  Now I 

need to work on my President’s challenge!  

Take care, stay healthy and stay WARM.   

  Laurel 
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Needling News 

Birthdays this month:   

Judy Lindsey - 6th 

Betty Binion - 10th 

Jeanne Reinisch - 15th 

Cindy Stuart - 21st 

Programs and upcoming events 
Kim Hayes, Vice President, programs@savannahquiltguild.com 

Hi Everyone, 
I hope you all enjoyed Lanette's program last month. She has so much 
knowledge to share, there's always a lot to learn when she talks to us. Thanks 
Lanette!  
   This month will be our last program of the year. I've asked Mary Bass to talk to 
us about the color wheel. For most of us this can be one of the most challenging 
aspects of quilting...choosing the fabrics. I hope to see you all there!  
 

 Kim  
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Thank you,  Lanette, for your instructive workshop helping our mem-
bers to improve the quality of their quilts!  
 
November:  The Triaxial Weaving class with Mary Bass is full.  If anyone 
has signed up but is unable to attend,  let me know.   If anyone else 
is  hoping to attend,  please contact me and I will put you two  togeth-
er.  When I receive the supply list from Mary, I will make certain all par-
ticipants receive it. 
 
In December there will be no after-meeting workshop as we will be hav-
ing the guild potluck  
 
We'll be putting together the roster of workshops and programs for 
2023 soon.  Please contact us with any suggestions on topics you'd like 
to learn next year!  

 
Jan   

After Meeting Workshops and Sew-Ons  

Jan Smart, workshops@savannahquiltguild.com  

Please keep Linda Busby in 

your thoughts and prayers, 

her son Lee Don Busby 

passed away recently.  
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Things to do this month… 
   
 Come join the fun at the “Friday Sew Bee”.  Four hours of sewing fun with a 

lovely group of ladies that love to quilt.  The Sew Bee meets from 10 am to 2 
pm at Talahi Island Community Center.  Email Renee to reserve your spot 
at rippinrenee@gmail.com. 

 
 
 
 
Monday Zoom 
Several quilt guild members meet each Monday at 11am for the Monday Quilting 
Zoom. This began with the Zoom meetings we had during quarantine and has con-
tinued to keep in touch with each other. Several members of the guild who do not 
live in Savannah love being able to take part in the Monday zoom. They feel a con-
nection to the quilt guild though they cannot attend the monthly meetings. We 
talk about a wide range of subjects related to quilting - piecing, paper piecing, ma-
chine quilting, free motion quilting, sewing rooms, lighting and more. It is a 
chance to ask questions and seek advice from each other. We share our works in 
progress, finished pieces, news about quilt shows, books, TV shows and YouTube 
channels. Participants can send me pictures by email which are shared to the 
group. So, if you would like to join us please let me know and I will add you to the 
email list. We would love to see you on Monday mornings at 11 am.  
 

Mary C. Bass mbcromartie@gmail.com 912-604-7781 
  

 

Upcoming Classes - Nationally known teachers 

 
CLASSES: 
 
We are developing our classes for 2023 and beyond. Your suggestions have 
opened options for the guild. More information to follow.  In the meantime, 
mark your calendar for April 14, 2023. We will paint Barn Quilt Blocks with Suzi 
Parron.  
 

Judy W Walker 

mailto:rippinrenee@gmail.com
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 Sewcial:   

Tequila’s Town Mexican Restaurant   LADIES    

Wednesday afternoon Sewcial at Tequila’s Town Mexican Restaurant  

Carol Lannom, Ruth Rodriguez, Emily Hood-Robertson, Theresa Sapp, Mary Bass,  

Renee Christenson, Cindy Stuart, Jean Aleshire, Sara Josephson, Carol Richards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thursday night Sewcial dinner Tequila’s Town Mexican Restaurant  

Barbara Blaylock, Carol VonDeylen, Ruth Rodriguez, Carol Lannom, Karen Hayes,  

Stephanie Tatem-Murphy, Jennie Mullins, Donna Nicol, Kathy Rudd,  Guest-Darcei, Laurel McKeith 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From your Sewcial Chair 
I'd like to Thank all of you that made a point to come out to our Sewcial's.  We have had a 

great time this year getting to know each other better and the fellowship has been wonder-
ful.  The board is in need of someone to take this position over. My life has gotten very busy 

so something had to go.  I will attend as many as I can.   
Thanks again for your support and have a wonderful holiday season.   

Ruth M Rodriguez 
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Community Outreach: Nursing Covers & Pillowcases 

Jan Howard, sunfish2@att.net  

Please remember to return the instruction sheets when you turn in the finished covers. 
The covers, caps or blankets do not have to be washed as I do this and package them 
for delivery. The blankets should be at least 21 x 23". Larger is fine as they can then 
"swaddle" the baby. White is preferred, but off white or pale colors are ok. Thanks again 
for your help! 

Community Outreach - Brighten the world of a sick child 

     Cindy Strubbe  

Memorial NICU is always in need of hats/caps for the babies. 
The very small preemies cannot wear them, but as they grow 
and the larger children in there do use them. They may be used 
in the ISN, Intermediate Special Care Nursery, also. 

 

SQG Website News 

 
If anyone has issues logging on to the website, please contact  

Theresa Sapp at theresasapp@aol.com 
We hope you enjoy exploring your website! 

 
  

mailto:theresasapp@aol.com
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Meeting Minutes  

Meeting Minutes August: Click here to view 

Treasurer’s Report  
Theresa Sapp, treasurer@savannahquiltguild.com   

Full Treasurer’s Report:  Click here to view  
  

 Guild Operating Fund 
       

               Beginning Balance                                             3,687.29 
            October Program                                                    25.00 
            TICC rental                                                                20.00 
            Blue Host (website)                                                34.99 
            Dues (3)                                                                     90.00                                                                 
            Ending Balance – October 21, 22                    3,697.30 
 

Note: If you are making payments using Venmo, our name for Venmo payments is 
sqgpay@savannahquiltguild.com.  The treasurer’s name (Theresa Sapp) may show up dur-
ing the transaction but rest assured that the money goes directly to the guild bank ac-
count.   

Election of 2023 Guide Officers 

The nominees are: 
Kim Hayes for president 

Peggy Caldwell for vice president 
Joanne Simpson for secretary  

Jan Howard for treasurer 
 
Nominations will be taken from the floor at the November meeting. 
 

https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/October-2022-Meeting-Notes-copy.pdf
https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/November-2022-Treasurers-Report-copy.pdf
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The deadline for the Newsletter is the 21st of the month.  

Please email your info to:  calredcat@yahoo.com (Carol Lannom) 

To contact Officers and Committee Chairs 

Click here  
Contact Us  

Officers and Committee Chairs - January through December 2022 

President - Laurel McKeith Sewcial - Ruth Rodriguez 

Vice President - Kim Hayes Retreat - Kim Hayes & Lanette Edens 

Secretary - Joanne Simpson Newsletter - Carol Lannom 

Treasurer - Theresa Sapp Website - Theresa Sapp &  
                    Renee Christenson  

Membership - Donna Vandable Friday Bee - Cindy Ochoa 

Classes - Judy Walker Community Outreach  

- Nursing Covers - Jan Howard  

After Meeting Workshops - Jan Smart Community Outreach  

 - Pillowcases -  Cindy Strubbe 
Sunshine Chairman - Cindy Ochoa 

 

Savannah Quilt Guild Annual Retreat  

John’s Island at St. Christophers 

March 2-5, 2023  

More information coming. 

http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us
http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us

